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In the editorial entitled: ‘‘Cardiac resuscitation in the

operating room: Reflections on how we can do better’’

published in the June 2012 issue, Can J Anesth 2012;

DOI: 10.1007/s12630-012-9697-5, the authors mentioned

in the text as ‘‘Charapov and Naveen’’ should read

‘‘Charapov and Eipe’’. The publisher apologizes for this

error.

The online version of the original article can be found under

doi:10.1007/s12630-012-9697-5.
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